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Completed acquisition by Medivet Group Limited of 
Stanhope Park Veterinary Hospital Limited 

Decision on relevant merger situation 

ME/7052/23 

1. On 1 March 2022, Medivet Group Limited (Medivet) acquired Stanhope Park 
Veterinary Hospital Limited (Stanhope Park).  

2. On the basis of the information available to it, the Competition and Markets 
Authority does not believe that it is or may be the case that a relevant merger 
situation has been created because neither the turnover test nor the share of 
supply test set out in section 23 of the Act is met. 

3. The acquisition will therefore not be referred under section 22 of the 
Enterprise Act 2002. 

[] 

Richard Flanagan 
Director 
Competition and Markets Authority 
6 April 2023 


